
DATES FOR YOUR DIARIES   

February half term. School closes—Friday 17th February and re opens Monday 27th February.

      

 

RECEPTION 2023 INTAKE — POLITE FINAL REMINDER  

Parents/Carers of Nursery children, please can you apply for your child’s Reception place by     

Sunday 15th January via the link below.  

 

ABSENCE & SCHOOL DINNERS 

If your child is off sick, please contact the School office and you can leave a message.  

 

If you are aware that there is a debt on your child’s account, please can you make a prompt  

payment.  To see the options available for your child’s hot dinner, please see the website for  

details. Thank you. 

 

MENU CHANGE 

There will be a menu change on Thursday 19th January. Instead of Sweet and sour chicken, it will 

be a yummy American themed lunch of Stateside Crispy chicken strips with fries and beans or 

peas or filled jacket potato with salad. Please see flyer on page 2 for details. 

 

READING CHALLENGE 

We have now read as a school a total of drumroll please……………571,372, with 90, 436 just in this 

week!! Well done everyone, we are now over the half way mark! Keep up the amazing work.  

    ELTON PRIMARY SCHOOL & NURSERY  NEWSLETTER  

      Love learning, Love life, Always aiming high  

 

Friday 13th January 2023  

 

Contact us: Tel:01244 667750         Email: admin@elton.cheshire.sch.uk        Visit: www.elton.cheshire.sch.uk 

You can keep up to date with all the latest school news by following us on twitter@EltonPrimary  

www.cheshirewestandchester.gov.uk/residents/education-and-learning/school-admissions 



ATTENDANCE  

Here’s the attendance for this week is shown below.   

Well done to Year 1! 

for winning the attendance trophy this week. 

Please note, the national attendance is 96% 

 

 

LIBRARY FANCY DRESS SWAP 

 

THIS WEEK’S WINNING TEAM IS DELAMERE. ALL CHILDREN IN THIS TEAM CAN WEAR 

THEIR OWN CLOTHES ON  FRIDAY 20th JANUARY.  

STARS OF THE WEEK 

Well done to this weeks ‘Stars’. 

              Nursery: George      Y2:  Jenson          Y5: Penelope 

    Rec: Taylor  Y3:  Tamira-Rose    Y6: Sophie 

     Year 1:  Kane   Y4:  Dominika  

Take your children’s fancy dress to your local library from now until 10th February to receive a 

voucher which you can redeem for clothing on the swap days of Saturday 11th and Saturday 18th 

February. Clothing should be in good condition and have the CE mark or have been purchased since 

2015. To find out more , see the flyer below. 

Year % 

Reception 95% 

Year 1 97% 

Year 2 90% 

Year 3 91% 

Year 4 93% 

Year 5 88% 

Year 6 94% 


